
Announcement: Parent-Teacher Meeting  

Dear Parents,  

We are pleased to announce that our next Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for class III to X will be held 

on 03rd August 2024.  

This meeting provides an excellent opportunity for you to discuss your child's progress and 

development with their teachers.  

Details of the PTM:  

Date: 03 August 2024 Time: 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM  

Venue: You will be informed by the class teacher.  

Please ensure you attend the meeting at the scheduled time for your convenience.  

Your presence and involvement are crucial in helping us understand and support your child's 

educational journey.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Best regards,  

DAV Public School Dehradun 


